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May 2, 2022 
 
 

Families Invited to Get “Hands On” Look at Law Enforcement 
and Military Equipment on 2022 Metro Public Safety 

and Recruitment Day 
 

Saturday, May 7 (10am-2pm) 
Albuquerque 

Isleta Amphitheater Parking Lot (5601 University Blvd. SE) 
 

(ALBUQUERQUE) – Federal, state, and local public safety and law enforcement 
agencies--along with the New Mexico National Guard--will have equipment on display 
for 2022 Metro Public Safety and Recruitment Day in Albuquerque this Saturday, May 7, 
from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. at the Isleta Amphitheater parking lot, located at 5601 University 
Boulevard SE. 
 
These agency vehicles, helicopters, boats, and other response and rescue equipment 
will be available for climbing aboard for a “hands on” look. 
 
This free family-friendly event is presented by the New Mexico Department of Veterans 
Services (DVS) and Bernalillo County to provide an opportunity for the public to meet 
first responders, law enforcement and military personnel, and learn more about how 
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they serve and protect the citizens of New Mexico.  
 
Many of the participating agencies will also be recruiting to fill job openings, so anyone 
interested in a first responder or law enforcement career is encouraged to bring a 
résumé.  
 
For more information, contact DVS Events Coordinator Joseph Dorn at (505) 861-9117 
or josephm.dorn@state.nm.us. 
 

### 
 
The New Mexico Department of Veterans Services 
The New Mexico Department of Veterans Services (DVS) provides support and 
services to New Mexico’s veterans and their families. DVS treats every veteran, 
regardless of their rank achieved during military service, with the respect and gratitude 
befitting someone who has honorably served our country. We strive every day to live up 
to our agency’s official motto: Serving Those Who Served. 
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